
9/30/2018 

Welcome to 

Townline Mennonite Church  
~leadership team~ 

Ryan Eash, Garrett Martin, John Miller, Amos Raber, 

Andrew Royal, Robbie Royal, Dean Yoder 

Overseer – Eddie Graber 

Our mission is to exemplify Christ’s love to those we meet in our daily walk; and exalt 

the name of Jesus through teaching His Word, Praying, Singing, Encouragement and 

Admonition. 

Prayer Meeting 9:30  

Worship Service 10:20 

General fund offering  & Moldova trip offering 

 

Announcements:                       Dean Yoder 

Worship in song:                      Ryan Eash 

Worship in word:                     Garrett Martin 

 

Greeters: 

Sept. 30: Sam & Rachel C., Nolan & Angelee Y., 

Oct 7: Mel & Char E., John & Susan Y., 

Oct. 14: Ryan & Tabitha E., Freeman & Debbie Y., 

 

This evening:  no service 

Announcements: 

 

1. “Music Camp at Pleasant Grove Nov. 1-4” Students will be required to 

be at the public Thurs. and Fri. PM events.  Non -students are welcome 

for the PM. On Saturday camp will be dismissed earlier than 8:15 but 

PM will be used for choir practice. Still have openings for 11 students. 

Registration closes Oct. 10. Register at https://musiccamp.info/goshen/ 

 

2. There are information packets for CHM health care sharing plans on 

the library counter. 

 

3. Next Sunday, Oct. 7, the Steve Stutzman family will be sharing with us 

here at Townline, they will be sharing through Sunday school hour and 

worship hour. We will not have our normal Sunday school classes. 

4. Today we plan a special offering for Pauline Yoder’s trip to Moldova, 

the food bag distribution. 88 total bags at $20 each which consist of rice, 

tea, canned meat, sugar, flour, laundry soap, toothpaste, etc.. 6-bags for 

Transnistria, 7- bags for the blind on Wednesday at Grace Church, 12-

bags for shut-ins that can’t come to the church, distribute on Thursday 

Total cost $1760 for food bags. The dinner will cost $400. Total for both 

- $2,160.    

 

5. Ed & Mary Mast still have tickets for “Gospel Express Banquet” Oct 

9th and 10th 6:00 pm. It will be held at Essenhaus Inn & Conference 

Center. Complimentary tickets available. 

 

6. "Join us for the fall TLC bi-annual bike ride on the Kal-Haven Trail on 

October 13th. We plan to ride from Kalamazoo, Michigan to the shores 

of Lake Michigan in South Haven, Michigan a 33.5 mile ride. Signup 

sheet on south bulletin board. Contact Garrett Martin for details 

 

7. Please sign up if you are interested in participating in small groups at 

Townline. Signing up does not mean you will participate, it is simply 

finding out how many are interested so we can begin organizing what 

might be a good way to implement small groups. 

 

8. We are planning a baptismal service on Oct. 14. 

 

9. 2019 church camp out is tentatively scheduled at Prairie Camp for the 

weekend of September 13th. Put it in your calendars.  

 

Ps 24:3-5 

Who shall ascend the hill of the Lord? 

And who shall stand in his holy place? 

  He who has clean hands and a pure heart, 

who does not lift up his soul to what is false 

and does not swear deceitfully. 

He will receive blessing from the Lord 

and righteousness from the God of his salvation. 

https://musiccamp.info/goshen/

